
Welcome to Hal Hutchens Elementary’s Family Night – 
Math Strategies
January 23, 2020 6:00 – 8:00 p.m. 

586 Clonts Road Douglasville, GA 30134
678-838-2683

Ms. Priscilla Smith
Hal Hutchens Elementary School Improvement Goals 2019-2020:

 Students in Third through Fifth Grade scoring proficient or distinguished on the Georgia Milestones Math Assessment will increase from 52%
on the April 2019 administration to 67% on the April 2020 administration.

What? Where? When? Parent Math Tip
Classroom

All parents will attend first 
session.  There is a second 
session for families with 

students in more than one 
grade level.

Classroom Pods Session 1- 6:30
Session 2- 7:00

Talking with your child about what they would like to accomplish during the 
school year will help them start to learn the invaluable skill of goal setting. 
Working with your child on their math fact fluency and strategies can improve 
their math success in the classroom.

Be a Team 
Player

Music Room 6:00-6:30
7:00- 8:00

Songs are a great way to engage students in their math practice. 
Flocabulary, Go Noodle, and School House Rock are great resources for 
math songs. Remember that a song does not explicitly teach the concept, 
but it can serve as a way for your kids to make connections and deepen 
understanding.

Game Day 
Activities

Gym 6:00-6:30
7:00- 8:00

Hands on activities and active games are a great way to engage your child in 
math and other important skills. Family game nights are a great way for 
everyone to get involved.



Math Bingo Media Center 6:00-6:30
7:00- 8:00

Research has shown that long-term success in mathematics is closely tied to 
strong number sense, including fluency with basic facts. In order for students 
to become fluent with their basic facts, they need to develop strategies that 
move beyond counting. Using Flash Cards and Number Talks are great 
strategies to support math fact fluency.

Game Day 
Tailgating
Thank you to our PTA for 
providing dinner tonight!

Café 6:00-6:30
7:00- 8:00 Thank you for your support of our PTA, our school, and most importantly

our students, teachers, and families!

“At the end of the day, the most overwhelming key to a 
child’s success is positive involvement of parents.”

Thank you for coming to Hal Hutchens’s Family Night –Math Strategies!

Please leave your feedback in the raffle box on your way out by the Parent Resource Center!   

All raffle winners will be announced tomorrow morning.

Thank you to South Paulding High School and Georgia Swarm Lacrosse for their donation and support!


